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NATIONAL CITY

THE REGULAR SCHEDULED March 13, 2024

TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING
HAS BEEN

CANCELLED

THE NEXT REGULAR SCHEDULED
TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

IS SCHEDULED FOR

WEDNESDAY,
April 10, 2024

1:00 P.M.

MEETING TO BE HELD AT CITY
HALL, LARGE CONFERENCE
ROOM.
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If you have any questions please check in at the KIOSK in the 15t floor
and visit us at the ENG Dept., Thank you.



